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Broughton Primary School: 18.11.2024 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Strive for Five/ Attendance Champions: 
Well done to our Year 4 (Dodd) and Year 6 (Skiddaw) classes for winning the Strive for Five 
reading challenge last week with 100%. Fantastic work! Our Attendance Champions were: 
Year 6 with 98% attendance last week. Well done! 
 
Cold Weather: 
We are set for some very frosty evenings and mornings over the next week or so. Please 
take care when walking to and from school as the paths may be slippery. Our school 
caretakers will be gritting the paths to the entrance doors around school, the yard and also 
the school car park too. It was great to see the children all wrapped up for the cold weather 
this morning with warm coats, hats and gloves, which I’m sure they’ll need for the rest of 
the week too.  
 
Children in Need Day: 
A huge thank you for your donations to Children-in-Need last Friday. We managed to raise 
an amazing £219.65 for this fantastic charity! 
 
Thank you to our farmers: 
Many of our school families come from farming communities and so we would like to 
welcome our children to show their appreciation to our farmers for the very important job 
that they do, during a time when many farmers are struggling. The Farmers Guardian are 
encouraging school pupils to swap their school shoes for wellies tomorrow (November 19th) 
to show their backing of British farmers. If your child would like to wear their wellies to 
school tomorrow, they are most welcome to.  
 
 
 

Friday 15/11/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Saffron Skillen 

Year 1 Esme Cuthbertson 

Year 2 Elliott Hannah 

Year 3 Ben Kirkup 

Year 4 Kelsey Weir 

Year 5 Penny Anderson 

Year 6 Florrie Sunners 

Wk 11/11/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 93.33% 6.67% 

Haystacks 96.67% 0.74% 

Barrow 98.5% 0.0% 

Dodd 96.96% 0.0% 

Blencathra 97.14% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 98.33% 1.11% 

Whole 
School 

97.22% 1.08% 
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BPS Christmas Fayre: 
It is that time of year once again where we start planning for our Christmas Fayre, which will 
be held on Thursday 5th December 3-4pm. The children and staff lead on the fund-raising, 
with all of the money raised paying for the recent M&M Production show of Sleeping Beauty 
which was so much fun for everybody. All of the usual stalls will be there, such as the 
Tombola, Chocolate hamper raffle, cakes, School Council games stalls, Santa’s grotto and 
more!  
If you are able to make any donations for our Tombola stall and also chocolate donations for 
the hampers to raffle with the following coloured-theme, it would be much appreciated: 

• Reception & Nursery: Gold theme 

• Key-Stage 1: Silver theme  

• Key-Stage 2: Red theme 
This week, we will send home a cellophane sweet bag with all children – if you are able to 
spare any sweet-treats, please could these be filled with nut-free sweets and returned to 
school for our School Council to use as prizes to some of their games.  Many thanks for your 
support with this.  
 
Year 1- 6 Pantomime: 
Children in Years 1 – 6 are looking forward to their annual visit to the Carnegie Theatre in 
Workington to watch a performance of Aladdin on Tuesday 3rd December. The show will 
take place during the school day and so there will be no disruption to school lunches. Please 
could we ask for a donation of £14 per pupil to cover the cost of the show and also the 
transport by coach to the theatre - this can be made online on SchoolMoney. It is always so 
much fun and helps to get us all in the festive spirit! 
 
KABS Xmas shopping night: 
The KABS Christmas shopping night is just around the corner. Leave the kids at home and 
join KABS for a glass of mulled wine while you shop in peace. There will be some fantastic 
local stalls selling lots of gorgeous products, a bar and there will even be a few games to get 
involved in, including boozy bingo! 
All the money raised is going towards purchasing some new benches for our MUGA.  
Tickets are £5 and include a glass of Prosecco and a mince pie on arrival. Please fill in the 
form below to purchase the tickets, or send a message on Facebook: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/YKXb5z2KkX 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/YKXb5z2KkX


Broughton Primary is an ABLE school 
                                                                                       Achieve, Believe, Learn, Enjoy    

 
Dates for your diary Autumn 2: 
Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story 
pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel 
will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter: 

• Monday 25th November – Nasal flu vaccinations for any children with consent 

• Friday 29th November - 6pm KABS Xmas Shopping night in the school hall 

• Sunday 1st December 6pm – OOSC/KABS ‘Light up Broughton’ event 

• Tuesday 3rd December 10.30am – Year 1- Year 6 Panto trip to Carnegie: Aladdin 

• Thursday 5th December 3-4pm Christmas Fayre 

• Friday 6th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

• Tuesday 10th December 9am – Reception to Theatre by the Lake 

• Wednesday 11th December 9.30am – Reception – Year 6 Christmas Service in Christ 

Church 

• Wednesday 11th December 6pm – Year 1/2 Nativity show in the hall 

• Thursday 12th December 9am – Nursery to Theatre by the Lake 

• Tuesday 17th December – Early Years Christmas show 

• Wednesday 18th December - Christmas dinner day 

• Friday 20th December – 1pm Carols around the tree Parents/carers are most 

welcome to attend 

• Friday 20th December – 1.30pm Break up for Christmas 

• Monday 6th January – Return to school for Spring 1 

Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


